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Andrea Gyger

From: jill@fullcircleleadville.org

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 9:44 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Time limitations.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Just a note to say that every year I need to file an extension.  I receive our audit sometimes as late as 

December.  Our accountant usually doesn’t have our 990 done until January or February.   

Thank you for allowing input. 

Jill Dzubay 

Full Circle of Lake County, Inc. 


